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Dear animal friends and supporters of the Dog and Cat Rescue Foundation!

 

Over 23 years ago, my husband Werner and I brought the first vet to Samui at our own expense and we

founded a small veterinary clinic in the north of Chaweng.

With your help we have been able to achieve an incredible amount in the last few years and have saved the

lives of thousands of dogs and cats.

During this time, our vets have also been able to neuter more than 30,000 dogs and cats, and so we have

been able to curb the uncontrolled reproduction.

As you know, a few years ago we built a large animal shelter in Ban Taling Ngam and so we were able to give a home to

more than 350 stray dogs and 100 cats, that have found no habitat on the streets of Koh Samui and would have died there

long ago.

In addition, thanks to your donations, we can continue to neuter, vaccinate and medically treat all street dogs and cats free

of charge and also care for many animals on the streets and in the temples of Koh Samui.

Unfortunately, I am seriously ill and can no longer lead the Dog Rescue Foundation!

I have decided to hand over the management of the Foundation to our long-term, dear friend and animal rights activist,

Marcus Sauff.

Many of you will know him because he has been by our side from the first minute and has helped a lot in building up the

club.

 

Lately he has been taking care of the feeding of the street dogs, doing controls at the animal shelter and taking over many

of my Facebook posts!

I support him in all matters and stand fully behind him!

Please continue to support him and the association, just as you have supported me and our association over the years!

Please refrain from inquiries about my state of health, as we do not have time to answer them at the moment

and forgive us if some wheels in the office are turning a little slower at the moment, as our dogs and cats, as

well as our many projects, do not suffer from it should.

Please don't let the animals from Koh Samui down, because they only have you!



Help us so that we can continue to help the poor souls on Samui!

Your Brigitte
         

 

 

  


